
 

A big welcome back to school. We have missed you all! 

As a community, we will all have had unique experiences to the events in 2020. To launch 

our new school year, we will be focusing on three books across school. With important 

messages that the world we live in is a fundamentally good place, one filled with hope and 

love, we will reunite our community and ignite our passion for learning. We cannot wait 

to share the outcomes of our work through the curriculum. Remember to check on Twitter.  

A message from Year 3 

We were very excited to meet our new classes at the end of the first week in school and to begin to think about some 

of the learning that we will be doing in Year 3.   We would like to welcome you all, not only to Year 3, but to 

LKS2!  Already we have been thinking about our School Community and how we can work together as a team to 

support each other to do our very best. 

Our door is always open at the start and end of the day, or you can contact us on Y3@spaldingparish.lincs.sch.uk  

Mrs. Pettit, Mrs. Potts and Mrs. Winfield 

      

mailto:Y3@spaldingparish.lincs.sch.uk

